METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF HEARING

Proposed Ordinance 2018-0244


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Notice of Intention has been filed with the King County Council relating to the annexation of approximately 99.98 acres of land into the King County water district No. 119, known as the Fellinge Annexation, for the purpose of water service.   A public hearing before the Metropolitan King County Council is to be held in Room 1001, King County Courthouse, on Tuesday, May 29, 2018 at 1:30 p.m.


A description of the proposed area to be annexed is as follows:

A portion Section 16 and 21 ship 26 North, Range 7 East of the Willamette Meridian, King

County, Washington; more particularly described as follows:

The South Half of the Southwest Quarter of the Southeast Quarter of Section 16, Township 26

North, Range 7 East of the Willamette Meridian, together with the South Half of the Northwest

Quarter and the Southwest Quarter of the Northeast Quarter of Section 2l,Township 26 North,

Range 7 East of the Willamette Meridian, King County, Washington.

I

A copy of Proposed Ordinance 2018-0244 will be mailed upon request of the Clerk of the Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, Washington, 98104, telephone 206-477-1020.  This legislation is also available on the Internet at 

https://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3490526&GUID=FE7AFBEC-13F4-4A5D-9828-DBE8F737EF80&Options=ID|Text|&Search=2018-0244

Dated at Seattle, Washington this 9th day of May, 2018. 

Metropolitan King County Council

King County, Washington

Melani Pedroza

Clerk of the Council

